
 

FBCMUSTANGMUSTANG

Weekly Newsletter
August 12th, 2025

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

mailto:jeff@fbcmustang.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=1aba6ddd-b712-42da-84d5-3debf77ffb3f




Youth Back-2-School Splash
Wed Aug. 13th from 6:30-8:00 - South Parking Lot
Students don’t miss our Back-2-School Splash in the south parking lot. An evening of
fun in the church parking lot.
For any questions, contact joey@fbcmustang.org or Joey 405.326.7787

Grief Share
Wed Aug. 13th through Nov. 12th from 6:30-8:00 pm - A201
Grief Share provides an opportunity for those experiencing grief to learn about the
comfort God provides. For any questions, contact Michael McMillin at
mcmillin_michael@yahoo.com or 405.620.7548

Blood Drive with Our Blood Institute
Wed Aug. 20th - 4:00-7:00 pm - Worship Center Foyer
Blood Drive for FBC Members and the community. Pre-register at
yourbloodinstitute.org
For any questions, contact Jasmine at 405.640.6397 

Watch and listen to last Sunday's Sermons:

Sunday Morning:

"We are Thankful Because
God is Good"

Psalm 100
Dr. Michael Staton ​

Sunday Evening:

"The Sequel"
Nahum 1:1

Dr. Michael Staton

Click here to watch & listen

https://www.fbcmustang.org/sundays
https://www.fbcmustang.org/sundays
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